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Hi Karen,
Thanks for the ask and reminder on this project.
 
Our plans have changed and we are NOT going to pursue this project going forward so please
close or withdraw the request on my behalf. We are looking at renovating the existing dialysis
site and once those plans are where we like them then we’ll (architect) will follow present
process on that possible change.
 
Thank you.
 
From: Nidermayer, Karen (DOH) <Karen.Nidermayer@DOH.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2020 3:27 PM
To: Donald J Wee <DWee@TSMH.org>
Subject: RE: Determination of Reviewability #20-07 Dialysis Center Relocation
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Don:
Just a quick follow up on the project referenced above.
Since we received the project on October 2, 2019, and we’ve not yet taken action on it, I’ve been
directed to move it forward.
If you are still interested in pursuing the project, I will need responses to the attached information by
the end of the work day on Friday, July 24.  Within your responses, please confirm that the new site
for the dialysis center is 1221 Highland Avenue, in Clarkston [99403].  If that is not the correct new
site, please provide the address of the site.
If you are no longer interested in pursuing the project, you can let me know by responding to this e-
mail and I will close it out.
Thanks in advance for your response.  Let me know if you have follow up questions. -K
 
Karen Nidermayer
Management Analyst
Community Health Systems
Washington State Department of Health
karen.nidermayer@doh.wa.gov
360-236-2957 | www.doh.wa.gov
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From: Donald J Wee [mailto:DWee@TSMH.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Nidermayer, Karen (DOH) <Karen.Nidermayer@DOH.WA.GOV>
Cc: Crawford-Bernick, Maia K (DOH) <maia.crawford-bernick@doh.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Determination of Reviewability #20-07 Dialysis Center Relocation
 
Hi Karen,
 
Thanks for the email. We’re assessing some things on our side hence the delay in responding to the
ask previously sent out. Once we, internally, decide on what our options may be – financing, etc., -
I’ll let you know and if we chose to move forward then I’ll also start, or restart, the answers to the
plan.
 
Thanks. Stay healthy.
 

From: Nidermayer, Karen (DOH) 
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2020 11:26 AM
To: Donald J Wee 
Cc: Crawford-Bernick, Maia K (DOH) 
Subject: Determination of Reviewability #20-07 Dialysis Center Relocation
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Don:
Just a quick follow up on the above referenced project so I don’t lose track of it.
Reminding you that we still need responses to the questions in the attached screening.
Let me know if you have any follow up questions. -K
 
Karen Nidermayer
Management Analyst
Community Health Systems
Washington State Department of Health
karen.nidermayer@doh.wa.gov
360-236-2957 | www.doh.wa.gov
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